
From: astinsonwesley@pinevillenc.gov
To: Ryan Spitzer
Cc: Jack Edwards; Melissa Davis; Joseph Maxim; Les Gladden; Melissa Davis; Travis Morgan
Subject: RE: Pics
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 8:49:09 AM

I am in favor of some kind of public art program.  I like all of Ryan's suggestions listed below.  I would like to prioritize local artists, I but am open to show-casing other regional artists as well, perhaps in rotating exhibits.
 
I would like very much to discuss this at a Work Session, especially if we want to set up some kind of program with standards, etc.
 
Thank you, Jack, for being both open to public art and for keeping this conversation going.  I am delighted with the opportunity we have for placing art in and around the new Town Hall.
 
Best,
 
Amelia

-----Original Message-----
From: "Ryan Spitzer" <rspitzer@pinevillenc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 1:09pm
To: "Jack Edwards" <jedwards@pinevillenc.gov>, "Melissa Davis" <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>, "Joseph Maxim" <jmaxim@pinevillenc.gov>, "Amelia Stinson-Wesley" <astinsonwesley@pinevillenc.gov>, "Les Gladden" <lgladden@pinevillenc.gov>, "Melissa Davis" <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>
Cc: "Travis Morgan" <tmorgan@pinevillenc.gov>
Subject: RE: Pics

Mayor and Council:
 
I think some type of public art would be great; however, there has to be some type of public art program set up by Council with your expectations included so that staff can have something to go by. Some areas where there is public art potential on town property are:

1. Rotating local art installations in the new Town Hall
2. Painting of electric boxes around town – there are two in Jack Hughes Park that are faded and P&R staff is looking in to options.
3. Mural program for the greenway underpasses so reduce the potential of graffiti
4. Public art sculptures on public property around town.

 
Thank you,
Ryan
 
 
 
Ryan Spitzer, ICMA-CM
Town Manager
Pineville, NC 28134
Ph: 704-889-2291
 
From: Mayor Jack Edwards <jedwards@pinevillenc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:59 PM
To: Melissa Davis <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>; Joseph Maxim <jmaxim@pinevillenc.gov>; Amelia Stinson-Wesley <astinsonwesley@pinevillenc.gov>; Les Gladden <lgladden@pinevillenc.gov>; Melissa Davis <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>
Cc: Ryan Spitzer <rspitzer@pinevillenc.gov>; Travis Morgan <tmorgan@pinevillenc.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Pics
 
Resending art ideas new Town Hall .
 
Jack

Jack Edwards

Begin forwarded message:

From: jmaxim@pinevillenc.gov
Date: June 17, 2021 at 12:49:32 PM EDT
To: Mayor Jack Edwards <jedwards@pinevillenc.gov>
Cc: Melissa Davis <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>, Amelia Stinson-Wesley <astinsonwesley@pinevillenc.gov>, Les Gladden <lgladden@pinevillenc.gov>, Ryan Spitzer <rspitzer@pinevillenc.gov>, r@pinevillenc.gov
Subject: RE: Fwd: Pics

Thank you Jack.  Absent any other competitive offers, I am definitely in favor of getting a local artist involved in some capacity.  Unsure if anyone has any ideas on themes but I'd be in favor of anything that might harken back to the Morrow's Turnout / trade route crossroads era.  

-----Original Message-----
From: "Mayor Jack Edwards" <jedwards@pinevillenc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:23pm
To: "Melissa Davis" <mdavis@pinevillenc.gov>, "Joseph Maxim" <jmaxim@pinevillenc.gov>, "Amelia Stinson-Wesley" <astinsonwesley@pinevillenc.gov>, "Les Gladden" <lgladden@pinevillenc.gov>, "Ryan Spitzer" <rspitzer@pinevillenc.gov>
Cc: r
Subject: Fwd: Pics

I sent this out last month , just wanted any input or interest in local artist and the new Town Hall. Let me know your thoughts .
Jack

Jack Edwards

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mayor Jack Edwards <jedwards@pinevillenc.gov>
Date: April 2, 2021 at 5:54:13 PM EDT
To: Ryan Spitzer <rspitzer@pinevillenc.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Pics

Find additional  art . Speak to you next week 
Jack

Jack Edwards

Begin forwarded message:

From: Case Baumgarten <casebaumgarten@gmail.com>
Date: April 2, 2021 at 5:22:09 PM EDT
To: Ccac Meca <ccac.meca@gmail.com>
Cc: jedwards@pinevillenc.gov
Subject: Re: Pics

Here are a few additional images of our work. 
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On Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 4:09 PM Ccac Meca <ccac.meca@gmail.com> wrote:

John, here are a few images of the sculptures that Case did and an image of the traffic box I did and the lightbulb that we discussed on our walk a few days ago.  Hopefully, these will assist you in efforts with the Town to acquire/commission public art.  Let us have any feedback or let us know if we can address any questions. We are committed to bringing public art to our beloved Pineville!
 

Denise Torrance
PO Box 606, Pineville, NC 28134
( 704.609.5926 mobile| *ccac.meca@gmail.com  denisetorrance@icloud.com| http://ccacmeca.wix.com/denise-Torrance
 
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Case Baumgarten <casebaumgarten@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Apr 1, 2021 at 8:54 PM
Subject: Pics
To: <ccac.meca@gmail.com>
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